
  

  
Year 2 Newsletter  

23.3.18 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

This Week:  

English… We have been assessing their progress using SATs practice tests. The 

children have completed practice comprehension tests. 

  

Maths… We have been assessing their progress using SATs practice tests. The 

children have completed both arithmetic and reasoning practice. The reasoning 

tests include problem solving and provide an opportunity for the children to 

explain how they have reached their answers. 

  

Topic: This week the children have finished researching and written up their notes 

on their Jamaica topic. They have been learning about their culture and famous 

people who come from there. This will continue until we can make a booklet of 

information.  

  

The children have worked very hard this week when practicing their SATs tests. 

Please can you make sure that all homework is completed as there are many 

children who are handing in their books with incomplete homework. All reading, 

writing and Maths homework is to help them achieve their full potential by the 

end of Year 2. 

  

Next Week:  

English… We will be finishing off the Magic Paintbrush story, where the children 

will be encouraged to write their own story describing an exciting setting using 

adjectives.    

  

Maths… We will be recapping adding on a numberline and calculating answers to 

one and two step addition word problems.    

  

Homework   

The children are to design and create an Easter Bonnet hat. The most creative hat 

will win a prize! The children have also been given a greater than and less than 

task. The children are required to use the < and > sign. Remember the crocodile 

eats the larger number! 

  

Other Notices: Please make sure that reading records are signed everytime you 
read with your child and these are then placed in the reading book box to be 
checked.  

Have a great weekend everybody,  

Mrs Giannone, Miss Morton, Miss Guthrie, Miss Lewis and Mrs Noel.  


